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Kerry Anne Wain

From: Shaun Denny 
Sent: 24 January 2019 12:03
To: CDLL-LDP
Subject: Replacement Local Development Plan

Dear Sirs,

Further to the above please note the following comment made on behalf of CEMEX UK Operations Ltd.: -

· Background Paper BP37 needs to go much further than simply avoiding the sterilisation of aggregate
resources. The paper should provide background information regards ensuring the sustainable management
of minerals resources to meet the Council’s growth aspirations in terms of social, economic and
environmental considerations.  As mentioned in the Consultation Paper the Council is required to ensure an
adequate supply of minerals is maintained.  This must be done to accord with PPWv10, the RTS and using
such information as the AM Surveys and the documentation produced by the NWRAWP.  There is also an
element of confusion arising from the notion that terms such as “aggregate” and “minerals” and also
“reserves” and resources are interchangeable.

It is noted that the proposed Background Paper is scheduled for release in Summer 2019 and CEMEX would welcome
the opportunity to discuss this as a draft with Council officers if this would be of assistance.

I’d be grateful if this representation could be acknowledged as duly made in due course.

Regards,

Shaun

Shaun Denny
Development Planner  -  Western & Wales  -  United Kingdom
Office : +44(0121) 569 7459 , Fax: +44(0121) 544 1732 ,  
Address: CEMEX UK Operations Limited, Wolverhampton Road, Oldbury, Warley, West Midlands. B69 4RJ.
e-Mail:

www.cemex.co.uk

With effect from 4 June 2018 the registered office address
for the CEMEX UK group of companies will be:
CEMEX House,
Evreux Way,
Rugby,
Warwickshire,
CV21 2DT
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